
Greetings to All of Our Friends! 
Just a brief note to let everyone know how things are going here at the Impact 

Project.  We have continued to enjoy many blessings, including generous, heartfelt 

donations of time, effort, and materials, as well as financial gifts from our many 

friends and supporters.  We continue to grow at a rapid pace and appreciate all of 

you so very much! 
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For more information or to volunteer please visit our website at: 

www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or  

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 

On Saturday, March 14th  ten people from four  

churches came together to install a new heating 

system for Joyce Besemer in the town of 

Bainbridge NY.  Joyce had lived 21 years without a 

permanent heating source in her home — until 

Now !!!  We at The Impact Project would like to 

give special thanks to Peter Graminga, Bill 

Chapman & FW Webb and all the volunteers. 



“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 

John 13:35 

Our goal is to keep serving the community in the name of Christ.   We can’t do it without you.  
We would love to have your assistance however you can provide it.  

Please make all check or money orders payable to The Impact Project.  

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

On Saturday, May 2nd The 

Impact Project was at the home 

of Ken & Margaret Grannis in 

Port Crane, NY.  Ken and 

Margaret have had water 

coming through their roof into 

their home for years. In a matter 

of  8 hours a team of 71 

volunteers came together to 

install a whole new roof and 

gutters & re-landscape the 

property. The Impact Project 

would like to give special 

thanks to Erie Materials, Bert 

Adams Disposal, Trojan House 

Deli & Catering, First Baptist 

Church of Whitney Point, 

Chenango Bridge United 

Methodist Church and all the 

volunteers. 

Next Project 


